[image: ]

Dear 

I want to express my appreciation for your generous support of my fundraising campaign with Defenders of Wildlife. Your contribution will go a long way toward helping me reach my goal and will power life-saving efforts to protect wildlife across the nation.

Your assistance means so much for the animals who need us most – and it means a great deal to me as well. From the bottom of my heart, you have my thanks!  

Sincerely,
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